
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
I hope you all had a lovely bank holiday weekend? 

This week we have been very lucky to have had a visit from the Farm and 

Country Roadshow. Every class had the opportunity to go and find out 

about where their food comes from, learn about milk production, barley, 

wheat and oats as well as learn about different animals.  

This week we have been meeting with teachers to look at the progress and 
attainment of all children in their classes. We are incredibly proud of the 
progress that the children are making in every class and the effort the 
children are clearly putting into their learning. Well done everyone!  

I hope you all have a restful weekend. 

Best wishes 
Miss Lock 

School week commencing 6 May 

95.8% - whole school attendance 
Attendance Congratulations: 
1st place is Year 4 with 98.7%! 
Classes above 97% -  

Year Four and Year Six 
Well done to these classes! 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key Dates 
 

Monday 27 May – Friday 31 May – Half Term 
Friday 19 July – term finishes at 1:30pm 
INSET DAYS (no children) – Monday 22 – 
Thursday 25 July 

Other dates 
Tuesday 14 May – Year One Sharing Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
CORRECTION Friday 17 24 May - Sports Day 
(afternoon) 
Tuesday 21 May – Year Two Sharing Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
Tuesday 11 June – Year Six Sharing Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
Tuesday 18 June – Year Four Sharing Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
Tuesday 2 July – Year Foundation Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
Tuesday 9 July – Year Five Sharing Assembly 
(2:30pm) 
Summer Fayre – Saturday 29 June 11:30-4pm 

10 May 2019 

Please can all parents ensure 
that when booking your  
child into breakfast or after 
school club, you do so using  
the mobile number 07486 562 568 
Liam is unable to pick up emails when he is 
working in other schools, so all bookings should 
come via this phone number. Please also be 
sure to let the school know of any changes to 
pick-ups. 
Please can we also politely remind parents to 
not pick up other children unless it has been 
pre-arranged and school have been informed. 
 

 

School Uniform 

Please help us to keep our children looking smart and safe by ensuring 
they are wearing the correct jumpers / cardigans and that they are 
named. If you are missing any, please come and check the pile in 
reception! 

To help us keep the children safe, this is a polite reminder that children 
should be wearing sensible black shoes (not trainers). Socks should 
also be worn at all times. 

If a child’s hair is touching the shoulder, this should be tied up with a 
neutral coloured hairband. Please help us keep the school nit free! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Message to our Year Six children 

Next week is SATs week for you. Whilst the SATs tests are inevitable, I 
have been awe struck by the focus, determination, resilience and 
positive attitude you have all displayed in your learning up to this 
point. You are all so ready for next week – you couldn’t do anything 
more to prepare.  

One very important piece of information I want you to understand is 
that these tests only measure a little bit of you and your abilities. They 
are important, but you are made up of many other skills and talents 
that we at Devoran see and measure in other ways. You are all unique 
and make us all incredibly proud in your individual ways. 

You’ve got this Year Six. Now go and have a wonderful, relaxing 
weekend! 

 


